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Council to seek Expressions of Interest for 

recruitment of General Manager  

 

Huon Valley Council will be seeking Expressions of Interest (EOI) for suitably qualified 

recruitment consultants for the purpose of recruiting a General Manager. 

 
The EOI will be advertised in the Mercury newspaper and on Council’s website on 
Friday 13 October 2023 and stay open until Friday 20 October 2023. 
 
The consultant will be expected to provide end-to-end recruitment for the position, 
including identifying and assessing potential candidates who meet the specified 
criteria and are a strong cultural fit for the organisation.  
 
The Selection Panel Committee for the recruitment of the General Manager will 
include all nine Councillors, as decided at a Special Meeting of Council on 9 October 
2023, as well as the preferred recruitment consultant. 
 
To complete the panel, an external consultant will be appointed by Council in an 
advisory capacity, guiding Council through the recruitment process. 
 
The Selection Panel Committee will be required to approve all processes and 
documents throughout the course of recruitment. 
 
Council intends to decide on the outcome of the recruitment process at the 
December 2023 Council meeting. 
 
“We look forward to working with a recruitment consultant that shares the same 
commitment to excellence and values in the recruitment of our new General 
Manager,” said Huon Valley Mayor Sally Doyle. 

For more information: Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300 


